
Study Work for Posey Solar

This work is being directed and performed by CenterPoint Energy and is necessary to finalize 
the design of the new J1308 substation (interconnecting switchyard) and the AB Brown-Gibson 
345kV transmission line modifications. Preparatory work is planned to begin on Friday, July 29, 
with borings planned over three to four days starting on Wednesday, August 3. These dates are 
subject to weather delays and could be pushed 1-2 weeks.  

The Posey Solar team is discussing this study work with specific landowners. This is not
construction work.

Questions or concerns about this work should be directed to Local Representative 
Stacy Wagner at stacy@poseysolarproject.com or 812-573-0032 or land agent Brad Blount 
at bblount@tenaska.com or 334-796-3353.


